HER Halff Associates, Inc.
] ] ] HAL F F 2 Sierra Way St, Suite 105
] ] | Georgetown, Texas 78626

(512) 942-6232

To: City of Pflugerville
Patricia A. Davis, P.E.
Project Manager
15500 Sun Light Near Way #B
Pflugerville, TX 78660

Date: 11/24/2015
Subject: Recommendation for Award - Heatherwilde Boulevard Roadway Improvements Project

The City opened bids for the Heatherwilde Boulevard Roadway Improvements Project on
Tuesday, November 24, 2015 at 10 a.m. from the following three (3) contractors:

1) Jordan Foster Infrastructure
2) Cox Commercial Construction
3) Cash Construction Company, Inc.

After tabulating and checking bid totals, we have determined that all three bids were responsive and
two minor corrections have been made, which did not affect which bid is low. The low bidder is Cash
Construction Company, Inc. with a corrected bid of $6,729,591.80. Based on this being the lowest
responsive bid, we recommend award of this construction contract to Cash Construction Company. A
tabulation of the bids is attached for your records.

If you have any questions regarding the bids or this letter, please let me know.

Sincerely,
Halff Associates, Inc.

Eric I. zntam, P.E.
Project Manager
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